
 

 

 

Dear parents, 

The children enjoyed spending time with their Year 2 teachers on 

Tuesday. They are very positive looking ahead of the changes 

that will come and they seem to be ready for a new academic year 

from September.  

This week we are finishing off our topic of Explorers. We have enjoyed learning about 

famous male and female explorers from the past and the present  

The end of year reports have been sent out. Please return the comment slips to your 

child’s class teacher. Thank you.  

Spelling words for next week are: friend, school, house, our 

In Literacy: 

BIG WRITE- based on the story: The 

Man on The Moon.   

In Numeracy: 

Addition and subtraction assessment and 

practical maths activities. Revisiting: 

time, money, 2D and 3D shapes as well as 

place value.  

 

Homework: 

A separate homework grid has now been 

sent out. Please complete at least 3 

homework tasks this half term. Last day 

to return the completed homework is 

Wednesday the 14th of July.  

 

CLIC: 

Please revisit all the Year 1 learn-it at 

home. These are the number bonds of 10 

and 20 as well as: 

2+4=6, 2+5=7, 2+6=8, 2+7=9, 2+9=11 

3+4=7, 3+5=8, 3+6=9, 3+8=11, 3+9=12 
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